
Codedwebltd Services Agreement

This Agreement ------------------------------------------------------  is made 
and entered into as of --------------------, between Codedwebltd ("Codedwebltd")
and the Client -------------------------------------.

Introduction

This Agreement outlines the terms and conditions governing the provision of 
services by Codedwebltd to the Client. The parties hereby agree to the following
terms:

Terms and Conditions

1. Review and Completion: Client is subject to review within 1 week after 
completion of service by Codedwebltd.

2. Payment Terms: Payment must be assigned in full if installment payments are 
selected. Client agrees to pay 70% of the initial amount to ensure resource 
availability for the work. Payment can be made online or in a mutually agreed 
secure public location.

3. Physical Meetings: Any physical meetings must occur in secure and agreed-upon
public locations. Client agrees to cover appetizers and desserts during the 
conversation. Physical meetups are subject to approval by Codedwebltd 
representative based on conducive location availability.

4. Recording and Legal Representation: Conversations are subject to recording. 
Client is allowed to bring a lawyer to discussions.

5. Refund Policy: There is no refund of deposit except for reasonable and 
justifiable reasons. Refunds, if applicable, are not full and are subject to 
deductions for work completed (above 50%), time spent, and resources purchased.

6. Additional Services and Maintenance: Additional services will incur extra 
fees post-job conclusion unless otherwise decided by Codedwebltd. Maintenance 
after service completion may incur extra fees.

7. Domain and Web Hosting: Domain and web hosting services are subject to 
suspension depending on the type of service provided. Codedwebltd is not 
responsible for purchasing new services. Clients are liable for server and 
domain payments during reinstallation, with an additional nominal fee. Charges 
can be waived based on individual situations.

8. Third-Party Services: Maintenance of third-party services built by other 
companies/programmers is subject to mandatory review. Clients must legally 
terminate previous contracts with other entities. Codedwebltd is not liable for 
any consequences arising from failure to terminate prior contracts.

Signatures

Company (Codedwebltd):

Signature: ______________________
Date:

Client:

Signature: ______________________
Date: 


